
 
                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         
 

  
 

Pathway to Recovery  
Monthly Communication – Grace Manor 

 November 2021 
Dear Residents and Families, 
 
Welcome to the second addition of our Pathway to Recovery Plan Monthly Communication. Our 
goal is to continue to support resident wellness, and share some feel good stories through our 
Journey of Recovery together.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hallelujah! Breathing Life Back Into Our Atrium! 
 

After almost 2 very long years, we are so excited to share our Atrium is open 
again for resident programming, and family visiting. While we still are required 
to adhere to Directive #3, and Public Health Guidelines (Cohorting of groups 

for programming, Social Distancing, Masking, Enhanced Cleaning), we are truly 
celebrating these moments as small gifts. Check our some of our residents 

providing piano background music for Hymn Sing in the Grace Manor Atrium. 
God is good! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wishing Well Program 
 
We are encouraging all residents, staff and family members to participate in our 

Wishing Well Program. You will find a wishing well in the atrium of Grace 
Manor. If a resident (whether your loved one or not) shares a wish with you, 

please put into this well. Our Family Council collects them on a monthly basis 
and decides on a potential WISH to grant for our residents ! 

 

 

The Great Pumpkin Parade! 
 
Our residents were working hard in collaboration with our Activation team decorating pumpkins in 
preparation for the Pumpkin parade, where all finished products were brought around all resident 

home areas for residents to enjoy!  
 
 
 
 
 



 
                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A Special Thank You to Our IT Team and Justine!  

As you are aware, over the course of the past almost two years, our team has had to 
continue to pivot and adapt to changes. Whether changing directives, visiting 

policies, restrictions etc. Our AMAZING IT Team, and Director of Programs and 
Services have got creative to ensure residents can maintain connection, despite 
having to adhere to cohorts. The team developed an IT Zoom Cart that can be 

brought to different home areas. This cart is equipped with a large TV Screen and 
WIFI Capability so as to ensure no dropped calls! This cart has been essential in 
ensuring Residents Council is able to meet within the manor, as well as in helping 

maintain connections within the HCH Community. Thank you, Thank you Thank 
you to our amazing team for their creativity in keeping our residents connected!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


